Good morning, Gateway.  Today is Wednesday, March 22, 2023.
______ Gateway Wrestling was on the road yesterday afternoon for a meet @ Meadowdale Middle School. As a team we were unfortunately competing without a few members of our team who were under the weather, but those who were able to take the mat wrestled hard and fought for every team point we could get. The highlight of our varsity lineup was an early 2nd Round Win-by-Pin by Ronin Johnson. We also had three outstanding exhibition match wins before boarding the bus to drive home: a Win-by-Decision by Jack Fontanilla, and two Win-by-Pins by Harry Mishra and Benji Werelius. The Guardians end their Dual Meet season this Thursday at Brier-Terrace Middle School and will start preparing for the End-of-the-Season Tournaments happening next week.
______ Attention all NJHS members: If you are interested in participating in the Gateway Campus Clean-Up event this afternoon from 3-4pm, please sign up on the sheet posted outside Ms. Barbeau’s classroom (room 311). There are still 15 spots available. We will meet in Ms. Barbeau’s classroom (room 311) at 2:45pm to sign in and drop backpacks off. If you need a ride home at 4pm, please sign up for the activity bus in the Commons during lunch.
 
______ Study Club is cancelled today; it will resume tomorrow

______ Cooking Club meets virtually today. This club will not be meeting next week.  Bon appetit!

______ Fandom Club meets today after school in the Commons.  Sign up for an Activity Bus pass during lunch if you need a ride home.

______ The choir concert is tonight! Don't be late. Concert starts at 7pm. You don't want to miss the first song!

______ Have you bought your Mariners tickets yet? If not, go to the school homepage for more information. Tickets are only $12! We hope to see you all cheering on our 8th grade choir as they sing The National Anthem, and then staying to watch the game!
 
______ Calling all AV members with a passion for leadership! This year's AV club founders—and current leaders—are moving up to high school next year, so we will need to elect new leaders for the 2023-2024 school year. If you indicated your interest at the last meeting, an email will have been sent to you with a form to put your name on the election ballots. If you are interested but did not get the chance to sign your name, email club leader Harini Sathishkumar to get the form. Club elections will occur on March 30th at our normal AV meeting time.
______ Track starts on April 10. If you have already registered, please check your email for a message from FinalForms that may require your attention.

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 
